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March 15, 2020 MEETING MINUTES 

Meeting called to order at 4:01 pm. 

OSHP member Jen Nichols (Kapusta) was also in attendance. 

New guidelines resulting from the COVID-19 pandemic mean we need to postpone Sweeney Todd. We 

have secured the PAC for Jun 18-21 just in case, and we will have access to the shop at the PAC at that 

time. MTI will not charge extra for changing dates. Sweeney Todd may need to take Shrek’s 

performance dates in August. 

Shrek will not be able to go on at the regularly scheduled time, as there is too much resource overlap 

between the two shows. Mark will check with Nate on what dates may be available this fall. 

We do have enough cash on hand to cover expenses if we had to cancel both productions. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:25 pm. 

Becky Rosenow 

OSHP Secretary 

 


